

School Closures

School closes for the Summer half-day on

Friday 26th June 2015.

Monthly newsletter for June 2015

Girls in Primary 5, 6 and 7 recently participated in two highly competitive local Netball Competitions in Omagh Youth Centre and in CKS. Omagh, coming third on both occasions.





Pictured centre middle row: Nena, P7, star player in the CKS competition.

Missing from photo 1: Niamh, P7, star player in the Omagh Youth Centre competition.







Expect a Good Samaritan

Story with a twist!

Save the date for a special end of year performance by Primary 3 and 4 pupils!

The P3 and P4 classes will perform, 'Wild West Hero' on Wednesday 24th June 2015 in Cappagh Hall Admission is £5.00 <u>at 1.15pm</u>. (Children under 12 free) with all proceeds going towards school funds (to cover the cost of buses to and from the hall for rehearsals and the show itself and for any

props needed). Parents' help supplying costumes will also be greatly appreciated.



Mon. 1st June 2015: School takes receipt of 4 touch-screen laptops and 2 tablets for the school.

Wed. 3rd June 2015: Mrs McAuley will represent the school, its Staff, Parents and Governors at a Stormount Reception for outstanding NI primary schools. What's happening this month in Recarson?

Thurs. 4th June 2015: P1-2 School Trip.

Fri. 5th June 2015: Sports Day (Weather permitting).

Mon. 8th & Thurs. 25th June 2015: P7 Trips.

Tues. 9th June 2015: Swimming Gala P7.

Wed. 10th June 2015: P5-6 Trip.

Fri. 12th June 2015: Paddy Bogan Beragh Shield.

Tues. 16th June 2015: Artastic Carnival Workshop.

Tues. 16th June 2015: P7 Leavers' Mass for P7 pupils and their families.

Wed. 17th, Thurs. 18th and Tues. 23rd June 2015: P3 and P4 Classes rehearsing in Cappagh Hall.

Fri. 19th June 2015: Donnelly Cup.

Fri. 19th June 2015: Pupil Annual Reports issued to parents.

Sat. 20th June 2015: Omagh Carnival.

Mon. 22nd June 2015: P3-4 School Trip.

Promoting Healthy Choices!

Mrs Armstrong, our school's Catering Manager, has invited all pupils to complete a Food Diary for one week. The Competition, which aims to raise awareness of healthy food options, is being run across all schools through the School Meals Service. Please encourage your child to complete their record each day. All completed entries returned by next Monday 8th June will be entered in a competition. Special events will also run in the school Canteen this week.

Congratulations to all May Award Winners!















Congratulations to Matthew in P7 who has succeeded in being chosen, at recent Trials, for the Northern Ireland Soccer Development Squad in the Omagh area.

More news from Recarson PS next school year!